The West Branch Animal Control Commission met on May 11, 2021, at 6:30 p.m.

Present: Alan Beyer, Amy Lynch, Ashley Wildman and Gina Heick
Absent: Leesa Johnson
Also present: Melissa Russell, Parks & Recreation Director and Ashley Carroll from TNR Program.

Minutes from the April 13, 2021, meeting were approved after a couple corrections.

Melissa spoke about reseeding at the dog park. Also about putting in a picnic table or benches.
She stated Public Works Department will not mow when someone is using the dog park. She
will try to post when the Public Works Department plans to mow.

Furniture can come into the dog park, but it must go when they leave.

Dog Park clean-up — Alan stated there are some holes that need filling, as well as some painting,
mulch and flowers under the sign. June 8, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. is the planned clean-up date.
Melissa will post the clean-up date as some patrons might like to help and meet the
commission members.

Melissa will follow-up with Gordon to see if tetherball has been ordered.

New Business:

No Police Report — no one present to report.

Alan stated that the TNR Program was not approved by City Council. The video of the Council
meeting had not been uploaded yet. We will review it and address Council’s concerns and
bring it up to Council again.

Next meeting will be held as clean-up at the dog park on Tuesday, June 8, 2021, at 6:30 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.



